
Chamber’s Donohue Urges President Against 
Restrictive Immigration Actions 

Yesterday, U.S. Chamber CEO Tom Donohue sent a letter to President Donald Trump urging against 
restrictive immigration policies. 

“As the economy rebounds, American businesses will need assurances that they can meet all their 
workforce needs. To that end, it is crucial that they have access to talent both domestically and from 
around the world,” wrote Donohue. “Policies that would, for example, impose wide-ranging bans on the 
entry of nonimmigrant workers or impose burdensome new regulatory requirements on businesses that 
employ foreign nationals would undermine that access to talent, and, in the process, undercut our 
economy’s ability to grow and create jobs.” 

“If these American businesses are unable to bring needed expertise into the country, investments and 
research may not happen, to the detriment of American workers and our economy,” he added. 

Read the entire letter here. 

 

http://email.uschamber.com/c0k01OaU0HqW0rWHL0Lmk00
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